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On the traditional lands of the Gumbaynggirr people 

School Vision Statement 2021 – 2024 

We believe that tomorrow belongs to those who prepare for it. Our journey to excellence will provide an environment that is challenging, inclusive 

and inspirational, that ensures each student shines, now and in the future. 

                                                                                                                                                                                 NEWSLETTER Term 2 Week 10  

WHAT’S ON FOR TERM 2  

WEEK 10                

Thursday, June 30                               Non Operational—Teacher Strike 

Friday, July 1                                       Term 2 Assembly—2pm 

                                                               NAIDOC Day at School 

                                                               Last Day of Term for Students 

 

Term 2 School Holidays 

Saturday 2 July to Monday 18 July 

 

WHAT’S ON FOR TERM 3  

Monday, July 18                                    School Development Day 

Tuesday, July 19                                   Students Return for Term 3 

 

 

Friday, July 29                                       District Athletics Carnival 

 

 

Monday, August 1                                P&C Meeting — 5.30pm 

Tuesday, August 2                               Preschoolers Afternoon—1.30pm to 3.15pm 

 

 

Thursday, September 1                       Preschoolers Afternoon—1.30pm to 3.15pm 

 

 

Thursday, September 22                        School Photos 

Principal’s Message  - Welcome to Week  10 

  WEEK  10       

  WEEK  2      

 

  WEEK  1      

  WEEK  3      

  WEEK  7      

 

Welcome to Week 10 - what a wonderful week we have 
ahead of us.  
 
Thank you to Mrs Winkel and Hernani PS for hosting and 
enjoyable Creative Arts day yesterday. The activities were 
all highly engaging and the time spent connecting with our 
small school friends was lots of fun. 
 
Congratulations to all students who attended the Small 
Schools Athletic Carnival last Thursday. The sun was out 
which made for optimal conditions for a day on the track 
and field. We were humbled by the sportsmanship and 
respectful manners displayed by our students, with many 
progressing to the next level of competition to be held early 
next term.  More details to come. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We’ll end the term on a high note this Friday with a morning 
of NAIDOC celebrations and our Term 2 Assembly at 2pm. 
Please join us for the afternoon as we share some of our 
recent learning highlights. 
 
Please note: Our school will be non-operational this Thursday 
30 June due to the teachers strike. There will be no 
supervision at school. 
 
Have a great week, 
Leah Keough 
Principal 

http://www.dundurrabi-p.school.nsw.edu.au


SAKG Gardening & Cooking   
Week 8  
For gardening we filled the new garden 
beds with fresh soil and weeded the path 
in the netted garden. This week our chooks laid their first 
eggs—yay!!  We harvested chives, parsley and eggs. 
In the kitchen we cooked a breakfast menu comprising of 
carrot cake pancakes, apple and cinnamon baked porridge, 
homemade English muffins and Boston style baked beans. 
 
Week 9 
In gardening this week, students started on some winter 
tasks including weeding, clearing paths and continuing to fill 
our new garden beds near the ramp. We harvested eggs, 
lettuces, celery tops and a variety of herbs.  
In the kitchen we cooked sweet potato, parsnip and turnip 
rosti, a crisp lettuce salad and raspberry vinaigrette, fresh 
fettucine with roasted carrot sauce and pumpkin crumble 
cake. 
 
Kitchen and Gardening Award 
Congratulations to our Kitchen Award winners for Week 8, 
Charlie McGuire and our Week 9 winner, Tyson Shipman. 

  

 

  

Warm Clothing Reminder 
With winter upon us and very cold weather, please pack a 
jumper and long trousers in your child/rens bag. 
We only have a small supply of spare clothing in certain 
sizes here at school and do not want students to go cold. 
If you child borrows a clothing item, please wash it and 
return it to as soon as possible so we can replenish our 
supplies. 

Permission Notes and Canteen Orders—RETURN ON TIME 

We try to provide as much time as possible when sending 

home permission notes and canteen orders for excursion as 

we can. These notes will often have a due back date written 

on them to be returned to school by and also mentioned in 

the fortnightly newsletter. It is extremely important for 

organised events that these are returned by these dates, 

especially with canteen orders, as other schools are waiting 

on our information.  

Please return all consent notes promptly without having to 

be phoned or your child/ren may miss out on special 

lunches.    Thank you — Melissa 

Creative Arts Day at Hernani PS 

Holiday Break 

The last day of Term 2 is this Friday 1 July. Staff will return 

on Monday 18 July for a School Development Day. Student 

will return on Tuesday 19 July 2022. We hope all families 

have a relaxed and safe holiday break. Stay well and healthy 

and we will see you all back at school in Term 3. 

Needed—Spare School Uniforms 
If any families have any used clothing items that you wish to 
donate to our pare clothing supply, it would be greatly 
appreciated.   Thank you. 



2022 Learning Contributions  

Learning Contribution fees for 2022 

remain the same - $30.00 for the costs of 

student items provided by our school 

and $40.00 towards SAKG program 

which has ongoing costs each week, such as cooking 

ingredients, seeds and seedlings. Thank you to those 

families that already paid. 

 

Free DVD’s 

We have kindly been donated a box of DVD’s containing 

various movies. Parents are welcome to come into the 

office and have a look and grab some. These are movies 

more for adults and not children. 

Term 2 Assembly Friday 1 July – 2.00pm– New Date 
Please join us on Friday 1 July at 2pm for our Term 2 
Assembly. Students will present some of their learning from 
the term.   
 
 

Hearing Testing at Dorrigo Hospital 
Julie Plant will be visiting Dorrigo Hospital to conduct 
hearing testing on Tuesday 5 July. 
Please phone the Dorrigo Hospital on 6692 7700 to arrange 
an appointment. 
 
Free Kids Craft & Holiday Fun - Wednesday 6th July 
10.30am to 2.30pm—At Dundurrabin Community Centre.   
Lunch and Craft Materials included. 
Contact: Tash Wilson or Deb Thornhill 0423 686 610 or 
E: duncomc@gmail.com 
 
Family Movie Night – Friday 15th July 
Pizzas 4.30 - 5.30pm and Movies and popcorn from 5.30pm 
At Dundurrabin Community Centre.  
Contact: Brendan McKevitt or Deb Thornhill 0423 686 610 
or  E: duncomc@gmail.com 
 
Youth Funding/Forum—Wednesday 10 August—5pm to 
7pm—Dundurrabin Community Centre 
PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF DATE AND TIME 
Giane and Allira will come for a follow up about funding 
Youth Events for Dundurrabin/Blicks area on Wednesday 
10 August. Dinner provided. Young people welcome. 
Please RSVP for catering numbers. Email —
duncomc@gmail.com  or phone Shakti on 0448 879 642 

Student Reports  
Semester One Student Reports will be sent home on Friday 
1 July after Assembly. Three-way interviews will be 
scheduled for early in Term 3. If you wish to discuss your 
child's progress prior to this, please contact the school. 

P&C and Community News 
P&C Wood Raffle Tickets   
First Prize: Trailer of split Firewood 
(Delivered locally) 
Drawn: Friday 1 July 
Tickets: $1.00 each  
Please have all tickets sold / unsold 
and money back to school by Wednesday 29 June.  
Tickets were sent home last Wednesday. If you need more 
tickets to sell, please let us know 

NAIDOC Day at School—This Friday 1 July  
We will be participating in NAIDOC 
celebrations here at school this Friday 
1 July. The NAIDOC 2022 theme is Get 
Up! Stan Up! Show Up! 
Indigenous people have a proud 
history of getting up, standing up, and 
showing up. We all must continue 
to Get Up! Stand Up! Show Up! for 
systemic change. Whether it’s seeking 

proper environmental, cultural and heritage 
protections, Constitutional change, a comprehensive 
process of truth-telling, working towards treaties, or 
calling out racism—we must do it together. 
It must be a genuine commitment by all of us to Get 
Up! Stand Up! Show Up! and support and secure 
institutional, structural, collaborative, and cooperative 
reforms. 
It’s also time to celebrate the many who have driven 
and led change in our communities over generations—
they have been the heroes and champions of change, 
of equal rights and even basic human rights. 
We will be participating in some Indigenous art projects 
and cooking a wonderful lunch using some traditional 
Indigenous ingredients. 
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